
 
 

 

      October 25, 2021 

 

 

To the Honorable Members of the Common Council  

City Hall, Room 205 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

The appointment is pursuant Common Council File No.141190. Terms of all members will 

commence upon taking of the oath of office. 

 

I am pleased to appoint Steven Johnson, Captain of the Patrol Bureau as my designee to the 

Black Male Achievement Advisory Council.  Captain Johnson replaces Inspector Murphy who 

retire in December.     

 

I Trust that the Common Council will approve this appointment.    

  

     Sincerely  

 

                                                           
 

                                                             Cavalier Johnson                  

 Common Council President 

 Alderman, 2nd District  

 

Cc. Mayor Tom Barrett 

      Jim Owczarski, City Clerk 

      Captain Steven Johnson  

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


